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6th February 2025  

  

  

  

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

Youth Produced Sexual Imagery – Wednesday 5th March 2025 5-6pm 

 

The Academy is proud to be working alongside Suffolk Police and working in conjunction, we 

are hosting a parent/ carer information evening on youth produced sexual imagery.   

 

The meeting will be led by the local Community Police Officer who works with the Academy, 

PC Ollie Smith. He will be delivering an upskilling session around youth produced sexual 

imagery to educate around the laws that are designed to safeguard children and help prevent 

them from being exploited. The talk will be very informative and there will be an opportunity 

to ask questions about the topic. 

  

The event will be held on Wednesday 5th March between 5pm and 6pm in the main hall which 

should be accessed via the hub library.  

 

To sign up for this free event please fill in your details here:  

 
https://forms.office.com/e/UXFhJeWxa2  
    

 Yours sincerely 

  

 
  

Mr R Goodenough  

Vice Principal  
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